CONANT  BOOSTERS 2022-2023

Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, May 2, 2023


Welcome from President – Traci Garcia opened the final Boosters meeting of the 2022-2023 school year, in person at the Riccardos, at 7:06 pm and welcomed all in attendance. 

Fourteen members were in attendance;
(5) Executive Board: Traci Garcia, Liz Paveza, Heather Sharbaugh, Cheryl Jancaric, Shawna Lochner
(8) Bridget Minogue, Julie Henry, Ann Woo, Pam Drone, Paula Waterman. Stephanie Tamburello, Gena Angelino and Melanie Thomas
(3) Julie Nowak, John Kane, Jeannette Ardell

Absent: Anu Ortiz, Molly Bryant and Tracy Gebhardt

Traci asked for a motion and a second to approve the April 11, 2023, meeting minutes, Paula motioned and Julie approved.

Principal Report - Julie Nowak was present, thanked all Boosters volunteers, members, and exec board for all their hard work. 

Activities Director Report – Jeannette Ardell was present and reiterated a huge thank you to the Boosters for all we did this year.

Athletic Director Report - John Kane was present.  John thanked the Boosters for everything and mentioned that it was a really great year.  John is retiring and appreciated the gift from the Boosters.

President – Traci Garcia was present and gave a very warm and heartfelt thank you to the Senior parents and handed out cards.   

Vice President Report – Elizabeth Paveza had nothing to report.
Treasurer Report – Cheryl Jancaric was present and reported that if any money is owed to please submit.  Audit will need to be done over the summer (Ann, Julie, Stephanie and Heather).
Corresponding Secretary Report – Shauna Lochner was present and only one congratulations card was sent out in April.

Committee Reports

Communications - Bridget nothing to report. 

Conant Social Fundraiser - Nothing to report 

Concessions – Nothing to report.

Craft Fair - Tracy was not present, Craft Fair locked in for October 14, 2023.  Booths are filled.

Craft Fair Concessions - Nothing to report.

Dances - Julie was present and had nothing to report. 

Fundraisers - Anu was not present, nothing to report

Social Media: Stephanie was present and didn’t have anything to report.

Special Events - Molly Bryant was not present and there was nothing to report. 

Membership - No new memberships for this year.  

Post Prom - Heather Sharbaugh was present and reported that post prom was a very successful event.  The students that attended had a lot of fun and the boat was an incredible venue to host the event at.  Heather thanked those that volunteered for various jobs throughout the planning and event.  

Scholarships - Yassi was not present, nothing to report.

Cougar Corner Spirit Store - Julie Henry was present and reported that we are winding down the year.  This has been a very busy year. The last order of the year was placed.  

Website – Paula Waterman was present and mentioned to send any updates.  She will be working on updates over the summer.  Calendar is still being worked on but it will be done soon.
Incoming freshman kickoff is either August 3 or August 5.  

Nomination Committee- Slate for the 2023-2024 was presented and received an unanimous approval. 

Adjournment – Traci Garcia adjourned the meeting and thanked everyone for attending at 8:22pm.  

Next Meeting - Tuesday, August 8, 2023.

Meeting Minutes respectfully submitted by
Heather Sharbaugh
2022-2023 Recording Secretary

